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"Every single neck hair was standing 
to attention as the pipes started, the 
drums pounded and the procession 

began to make its way from the field. 
Cheering could soon be heard as  

those of you that had waited patiently 
in the rain got your first glimpse of the 

Port Isaac Carnival 2012 ..." 

A Carnival Committee was formed under the Chairmanship of Dean Lanyon and the Port Isaac Carnival 
was resurrected with the procession taking place on the Saturday of the Jubilee Weekend, June 2nd - and 
what a huge success it was, despite the rain!  The total from the collection buckets came to just over £300.  

The Pirates of Port Isaac (Port Isaac School)                                                     
won Best Artistic Float (Secrets Plaque), Best Children's Float (Wendy Smith 

Memorial Cup) and Best Decorated Float.

The Jubilee Jubblys, Emma Lanyon, Lisa Rickard 
and Sophie Harris, pictured above, won Best Walking 
group with The Neverlanders getting second prize

The Gypsies won Best in Carnival and received the           
Peggy Richards Memorial Cup

 Pipes and Drums, Tractors, Pirates and Mermaids, Gypsies 
and the Royal Family, Super Heroes and Olympic Hopefuls, 

Carnival Royalty, Blue lights from land and sea and a 
magnificent looking Shire ...  All of this and more proved how 

much the Carnival has been missed ...

Walking single was won by Cleo Denile with Second Prize going to the Spanish Dancer
Trade Entry winners were the Tractor Rally


